Helen Zhao

To: ?277?
Subject: RE: Hantel Co., Ltd., FCC ID: ODGCLIENTPAGER, Assessment NO.: ANO6T6219, Notice#1

----- Original Message-----

From: cgyloves@hct.co.kr [mailto:cgyloves@hct.co.kr]

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2006 11:03 PM

To: Helen Zhao

Subject: Re: Hantel Co., Ltd., FCC ID: ODGCLIENTPAGER, Assessment NO.:
AN06T6219, Notice#1

Dear Helen,

I've atachment the new report. Please check it.
Thank you.

Best Regards,
CHA

————— Original Message-----

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2006 5:40 PM

Subject: Hantel Co., Ltd., FCC ID: ODGCLIENTPAGER, Assessment NO.:
ANO06T6219, Notice#1

Question #1: The test report indicates the receiving frequency is from
929MHz to 932MHz. Based on FCC15.31, you need to test 2 frequencies, one
near top and 1 near bottom. But the test report shows only 929MHz (near
bottom) has been tested. Please explain.

Thank you,
Helen Zhao

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can
continue on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the
requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may
result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also,

please note that partial responses increase processing time and should
not be submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence
should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the
sender.
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